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                                                                                                           January 5, 2023 

  

 

Madam Chairwoman and members of the committee,  

Tearing babies in pieces is evil. Ripping their arms and legs off is evil. Stopping their little hearts 

from beating is evil. Murdering little boys and girls is evil because they’re made in the image of 

God.  

Minnesota Right to Life and our rapidly growing support base oppose H.F. 1 and any other 

abortion bill and we demand this committee vote no. 

But we know you don’t care about opinions. God says in Proverbs 8:36 that “All those who hate 

Me, love death.” And that’s obvious in this legislation. 

Because other so-called ‘pro-life’ organizations refuse to engage, refuse to spend money at 

election time and refuse to hold elected legislators accountable for their actions, we can see why 

you’ve become unconcerned about political repercussions from the normal, pro-life community.   

But those days are ending.  

Minnesota Right to Life is not like those organizations. We are ready, willing and able to expose 

any politician, especially the politically vulnerable ones, who vote for this legislation in all future 

elections.  

We will never forget this vote and we will never let the pro-life community forget this vote.  

Long after the fire has died down over the overturning of Roe v Wade, Minnesota Right to Life 

will be in districts across the state exposing politicians for their pro-death votes that cost the lives 

of countless thousands of unborn babies. 

We promise.  

For the Babies, 

 
Ben Dorr  

Executive Director 

Minnesota Right to Life 


